
Update for Little Miami families, March 16, 2020 

Plans for student learning 
The week of March 16-20 is being treated as a break from school. If families haven't 
already done so, they are encouraged to familiarize themselves with the Schoology 
learning management system. This is a tool our educators will be using to 
share learning opportunities as early as next Monday. Here is information on how to 
log-in to Schoology. 

Buildings & grounds 
As of today, Little Miami Local Schools will remained closed through April 3, 
with ONE exception: The buildings will be open on Tuesday, March 17 during regular 
school hours. Tomorrow’s time is set aside for families to retrieve any medication 
from our school nurses and for our staff and students to retrieve any essential 
personal items from the buildings. Visitors are asked to stop in, collect their items 
and go. While in our buildings, please strive to maintain the social distancing so that 
all can remain safe. No medications will be sent home with children. 

As per the Ohio Secretary of State's office, tomorrow's primary election will go on as 
scheduled. This means three of our buildings (Salem Twp. Elementary, Little Miami 
Intermediate and Little Miami High School) will be open as polling places. 

Food services for families in need 
We are grateful to have partnered with Joshua’s Place and the Panther Backpack 
program, along with Fellowship Baptist Church to meet the needs of many of our 
students. Panther Backpack families have already been contacted. Food pick-up for 
others in need will be held Tuesday, March 17 at the old Fellowship Baptist Church 
building at the corner of US 22-3 and West Road in Maineville. Should families need 
further assistance, contactfeedpanthers@lmsdoh.org or call (513) 899-5166.  

 


